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New 
friends 
in Green 
Group 

During the last few months we have been talking about our 
home countries. We learned that we have friends from all 
over the world, we dress differently, we celebrate 
different festivities, we eat different foods, and we can 
talk in many different languages. We learned to accept 
and love each other and appreciate our differences. 

Lulu is 
wearing 
an 
Australian 
hat. She 
painted 
the cork 
with 
brown 
paint. 

Henry is 
making a 
hat from 
Germany. 

James is 
colouring 
his flag. 

Ryan is 
creating an 
American 
Bald eagle 
with 
shaving 
foam and 
feathers.

Leonor is 
practicing 
using a knife 
and fork with 
her yummy 
Belgium 
waffle, which 
we decorated 
with frosting. 

Sarah is 
painting a 
Vietnamese 
water 
buffalo, 
with a 
toothbrush. 
How funny! 

Patrick is 
making a 
collage 
of 
images 
of 
Germany. 
The glue 
is so 
sticky 
and 
funny to 
touch. 
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We loved learning about Tet. 

Wow, our children are 
growing so fast! We 
have said goodbye to 
several friends from the 
Green Group who have 
moved up to the Blue 
Group; Sebby, Pranav, 
Khang and Bastian. We 
enjoy continuing to play 
with them during our 
outside play. 

I would like to take the opportunity to thank all the parents and children for 
welcoming me so well into the Green Group. I have really enjoyed getting to 
know your children. Thanks for a lovely term and we are looking forward to 
learning about our next theme “our changing world”, which involves topics like: 
the weather, the environment, emotions, moving on to new places, transportation 
and more. It will be so much fun to discover, create, learn and master new skills 
through our next theme.
Kind regards, Ms. Jasmine, Ms. Kristina, Ms. Laney and Ms. Ulrikka.  

Yummy... Bailey and 
Myla liked the Banh 
Tet and ate a lot! Its 
great to discover a 
new  and different 
taste.

We all made special Tet 
candy with Lotus seeds 
and sugar. David is 
waiting nicely for his 
turn to add the sugar.  

DRAGON 
DANCE 

Kate in her 
beautiful Ao 
Dai standing in 
front of our 
amazing Tet 
window. Watch 
out for our 
colourful 
snakes Kate! 

Bastian is 
making a 
Banh Tet 
craft, just 
like the one 
we tasted. 
How cool is 
that! 

Maya is 
making a 
Vietnamese 
Ao Dai in 
Tet colours. 

Brave Nicolas as 
our dragon. We 
practiced the 
dragon dance 
every day  and 
the children were 
amazing at 
remembering all 
the moves in the 
song. The 
children are still 
asking for the 
song, it’s been a 
big hit.  

Shiv 

Our 
friend 
Shiv 
came 
back to 
school. 
He made 
a collage 
of India. 


